

Be Kind · Be Safe · Be Responsible



Dear Parents,

We are asking for your help in donating items that your first grader will be using in their classroom during the year. Some items have specific brands listed as these are the best products. Many non-brand items don't work well.

Kindly place items in a plastic bag, label it with your child's name and bring the items on the first day of school. Enjoy your summer and we look forward to a great year!

Your donations are very much appreciated. Thank you!

Longden's First Grade Teachers

## First Grade Supply List

1 tissue box (any brand or size) 8 Elmer's® All-Purpose Glue Sticks Dixon Ticonderoga pencils

1 pack of Crayola 24 count mini twistable crayons (This can be found at many stores including Target and Walmart for \$5 a



pack.)

Other specific items may be needed during the year. Please ask your child's teacher about ways you can help.